
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232

May 19, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket UE-200420—PacifiCorp’s 2023 Integrated Resource Plan—Supplemental 
Filing—Redacted Placeholder for Confidential Files 

On May 1, 2023, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp or Company) 
submitted confidential and highly confidential electronic workpapers that provide supporting 
information for the analyses included in the 2023 IRP filed on March 31, 2023.  Because 
providing individually redacted files would be unduly burdensome and voluminous, the 
Company is providing a single placeholder document listing all of the confidential files in 
accordance with guidance from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Records Center. 

Informal inquiries may be directed to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

 /s/ 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5585
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com

Enclosures 

200420-PAC-WP-5-19-23 (R).pdf 

UE-200420

mijohnso215
Auto Stamp - Top Right Corner - 1st Page


